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PUBLIC NOTICE 

  It is to inform all Educational Institutes of Meghalaya that Aadhaar Demo Authentication of 

Institute Nodal Officers (INOs) on the National Scholarship Portal (NSP) is mandatory for allowing them 

to verify the scholarship applications of their students. In this regard, it may be reiterated that all INOs are 

to complete the Aadhaar Demo Authentication immediately as the last date for application as well as 

verification of scholarship applications are drawing to a close.  

  For any queries, INOs may visit the O/o Director of Higher and Technical Education, 

Laitumkhrah, Shillong or contact us at scholarshipregn@gmail.com.   

                Sd/- 

             Shri. A. Ch. Marak 

   Director of Higher & Technical Education 
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